
From: Terry Shoemaker [mailto:terry@sterlingisthesolution.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, February 11, 2014 12:04 PM 

To: Jennings, Henry 

Subject: Posting sign 

 

To the board of pesticides: 

I am aware of the complaint on our posting signs. I will make sure when applications are made that the 

applicators face the warning symbol in the right direction 

 

Terry Shoemaker 

 

Sent from my iPhone 
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